
 

 

 

Friday 12th January 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers 

    

Welcome back to school. I hope you all had a lovely Christmas.  

 

Meet your Governors 

In September, we sent out correspondence regarding a parent governor vacancy. We now 

have another parent governor vacancy. If you are interested in this position, please look out 

for the paperwork that will be sent out next week.  Please find below a list of our current 

school governors: 

 

Mr Philip Bentham (Chair) 

Mr Brian Price (Vice Chair) 

Mrs Christine Brown (Co-opted) 

Father Philip Bullock (Foundation Ex-Officio) 

Mr Keith Wilkinson (Foundation) 

Mrs Nicola Dunn (Head Teacher) 

Mrs Sarah Richardson (Teacher) 

Mrs Helen Wright (Parent) 

 

After School Clubs 

Mrs Minton’s after school clubs have changed this half term.  The new activities are as 

follows: 

Monday – Lego Challenge Night  
Tuesday – Drama  
Wednesday – Disney theme (games, crafts, dancing, songs)  
Thursday – Sports (dodgeball, badminton, table tennis)  
Friday – Movie night  
 
Mrs Minton would be extremely grateful if any parents or carers have any Disney costumes 
that they are no longer using and would be willing to donate to After School Club. 
 
Free Activity Clubs 
Our free activity clubs start on Monday 15th January 2024 and will run until Friday 22nd 
March 2024. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis – you 
will be informed if your child has not been allocated a place.  The clubs are as follows: 
 
Monday – Storytelling – Nursery and Reception  
Monday – Art – Year 4, 5, 6  
Tuesday – SATS Booster – all Year 6 to attend  
Wednesday – Sports with Mr Stabler Years 3, 4, 5, 6  
Thursday – School Council  
Thursday – Multi-sports – Years 1 & 2  
Friday – Musical Theatre – Year 3, 4, 5, 6  
Friday – Football with Mr Rodgers 


